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Dear West Park Families 
 
Epraise Reward System 
 
We would like to inform you of our exciting new reward system that will be launched in 
September. The platform is called Epraise and is an online service for schools that helps 
parents/carers to engage more with their children's education. 
 
You will receive an email from Epraise over the summer holidays which will explain how to 
register and enable you to log in to your dashboard to view your child’s achievements and 
rewards.  Please ensure that you check your junk/spam folder. 
 
We will be adding additional information via the IT Hub on our website that will help you to 
register and utilise the Epraise Reward System. 
 
Once you have registered, you will also have the ability to view your child’s information on the 
website or by using the Epraise mobile app, which can be downloaded via the app store. 
 
When you have logged in, please use the ‘help section’ at the top of the page in order to access 
guides and tutorials which will assist you in navigating around the site. 
 
Should you require any further information or help regarding the Epraise system, please contact 
ICT Support via our website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Kevin Lane 
 
Mr K Lane 
ICT Systems Network Manager 
 

 


